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The Employees Appreciation              

Luncheon was sponsored by 

the Human Resources staff. 

Employees Appreciation Luncheon 

The  lunch was provided on  February 29th, in recognition of all the hard work that is accomplished daily by 

the staff  in support the goals of the  Tribal Administration.  The staff’s productivity, working as a team, re-

sults in many benefits for our Community. 

Thank you coworkers!  Your dedication and commitment to doing a good job is appreciated. 
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National Indian Council on Aging 

Annual Meeting was held at the   

Santa Claran Event Center on Friday, 

February 29th.  

Cedric Chavez, (top  right ), is the    

President of the New Mexico Indian  

Council on Aging and (below right) is 

the Executive Diretor of the National 

Indian Council on Aging, NICOA.  The 

NICOA was founded in 1976 and its 

mission is to advocate for improved 

comprehensive health, social services 

and economic wellbeing for American 

Indian and Alaska Native Elders. 

Participation at the meeting included 

representatives from each of the 20 

Pueblos.  The meeting included up-

dates and opportunities for programs.     

Maggie Salazar, at 100, was recognized 

as the oldest person in attendance. 

Meeting participants were treated to a 

Hoop Dance performed by Kha’p’o 

Community School, 3rd grader,        

Krislyn Montano. 
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The Santa Clara Tribal  Member Veterans Meeting  was held at the Senior Center on February 27.  Thank 

you to the Veterans who joined us for breakfast and to meet the different department staff to hear about 

opportunities available to them. 

The Senior Center provided the meeting space and the departments of Adult Care, Agriculture, Behavioral 

Health,  Library Services, and Social Services set up resource tables to discuss their programs further and 

Vital  Statistics created a brochure of services to hand out as well.  Self-Governance,  assisted with  fund-

ing to purchase the breakfast and some of the gifts while INPRO coordinated the event and provided fund-

ing for some of the gift items and break goodies along with the Senior Center.  Thank you to all for your            

participation.  This meeting showed the commitment the departments have to support our Veterans. 
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Memo previously distributed via email and also on Facebook. 
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                 Presented by: 

New Mexico VA Health Care System 

Albuquerque Regional VA Benefits Office 

New Mexico Department of Veterans Service 

A presentation about the COMPACT Act that offers Veterans & former 

service members free emergency suicide care when needed, no matter 

where they are. 

A presentation about the new PACT ACT law that expands VA benefits 

and health care to Vietnam, Gulf, and Iraq/Afghanistan War Veterans 

suffering from exposure to “Agent Orange,” burn pits, and other toxic 

substances while in service.  20 new presumptive conditions have been 

added. 

VA Representatives will be on hand to help with filing a claim, Toxic   

Exposure Screenings and VA Healthcare Enrollment. 

COMPACT/PACT Act Outreach 

Join Us 

When:  Tuesday, April 23, 2024 

Time:: 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

Where:  Santa Claran Event Center 
460 N. Riverside Drive 

Sponsored by: 

Santa Clara Pueblo 

 

For More  

Information 

Contact 

Virginia 

Halfmoon  

at 

505-692-6312  

Or email at 

vhalfmoon@ 

Santaclarapueblo.org 
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